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Usher Schedule

Terrace Shores EFC
W3278 County Rd K
Markesan, WI  53946

920-398-2734

Church Office Hours: 8:30am - Noon Mon - Fri

Sunday Worship Times: 
8am and 10:30am

www.terraceshores.com

If you have the YouVersion Bible app, 
go to the “more” menu and then 

“events. The app will list posted events 
near you (including Terrace Shores). 
Follow along and take notes right in 

the app! If you don’t have the app, you 
can find it for both Android and IPhone 

in the app stores for free.

January 2nd, 2022

to



ORDER OF SERVICE
Welcome & Announcements

Worship

Congregational Prayer
Ministry For Prayer: Districts

Hymn

Message: The Three Stages of Time

The Lord’s Supper

Hymn

Closing Prayer

(Children may leave for children’s church during late service)

Thanks so much for coming to worship with us on this first 
Sunday of 2022. It seems odd to realize that we are in 2022 

already, doesn't it? Time passes so quickly as we all head toward 
eternity. Perhaps that is why Scripture tells us to 'redeem the 
time' and make the most of it. We have so little of it. Today's 

Scripture is a fitting passage to consider as we begin a new year. 
For it gives us some wisdom on how to approach time on this 

earth. Thanks again for being with us. Have a great week!

Good Morning Dear Friend.

Fellowship Pads
There are fellowship pads located in each pew. We  encourage  everyone to 

 add their name and contact info along with any prayer requests. On 
 Monday mornings the staff prays over any requests listed.  Thank you!

Ministry For Prayer
Districts Youth Conference - About 3600 youth and leaders have converged 

on the KI Convention Center in Green Bay this weekend for an amazing time of 
Christ-focused teaching and fellowship. As the conference winds down we pray 

for safe return and for many young hearts touched.

The Lord’s Supper
We are using the pre-filled communion cups. If you didn’t grab one on your 

 way in they are on the table by the sanctuary doors.

Contribution Statements
The statements will be mailed out mid-January. If your address has changed 

 recently please check our directory or contact the church office to make sure 
 we have your new address. If you would like your statement emailed, please 
 send an email to admin@terraceshores.org.

Today is Our Monthly Benevolence Offering.
The first Sunday of each month there is a benevolence offering. This offering  

 Is used to help meet a variety of special needs for people in the area. Please 
 specify donations as benevolence and place in the offering box in the lobby. 
 Thank you!

Weekend to Remember Marriage Retreat  Feb 18th - 20th
Join us at the Weekend to Remember marriage retreat in Appleton this 

 February 18 through February 20, 2021. Restore intimacy to your relationship, 
 and get a break from the daily chaos with kids and work. With our proven 
 process, we can help you to restore some balance to your marriage during a 
 real Weekend to Remember. Starting Friday the 18th at 7pm and ending 
 Sunday the 20th at 12:30pm, and located at the Red Lion Hotel Paper Valley. 
 Register online (www.familylife.com/weekend-to-remember/) soon as the early 
 bird pricing ends on January 19th!

If you would like to be added to the e-mail prayer chain to receive prayer 
requests and praises, please e-mail your request to

ts@terraceshores.org. Thank you.



Please feel free to take a visitor bag with you today!
In it you'll find an informational brochure and other items we

would like you to have for being our guest this morning!

Welcome Visitors of Terrace Shores

INTRODUCTION

I.   _____________________________________________ The ______________________ 
                   (3:19-21)

II.  _____________________________________________ The ______________________ 
                   (3:22-24)

III. _____________________________________________ The ______________________ 
                   (3:25-27)

CONCLUSION

Sunday School Classes
Our Sunday school classes will start up again on January 23rd. We are still 

 looking for a few teachers for the kids’ classes. If you have any questions or are 
 interested in helping out, feel free to contact Katie Alvord (920-229-4785).

Help Wanted
We are in need of a cleaning person for the church and the Turning Point. If 

 you would like more info or are interested, please contact the church office. 
 Thank you!

No Regrets Men’s Conference Streaming Live at River Shores  Feb 5th, 2022
No Regrets Men’s Ministry exists to empower the local church to develop its 

 men into an army to reach the world for Christ. This annual event offers world-
 class teaching on topics relevant to men from top speakers and thought leaders; 
 live worship, challenging stories and group discussion. Registration begins at 
 7:30 with the conference starting at 8am. Lunch and snacks provided. Ends at 
 2pm. You can buy tickets now at EventBrite. Cost is $20 per person.

"Joy is not necessarily the absence of suffering, it is the presence of 
God."             - Sam Storms

"God will not permit any troubles to come upon us, unless He has a 
specific plan by which great blessing can come out of the difficulty."  
            - Peter Marshall

"God loves each of us as if there were only one of us." - Augustine

"If the Lord Jehovah makes us wait, let us do so with our whole hearts; 
for blessed are all they that wait for Him. He is worth waiting for. The 
waiting itself is beneficial to us: it tries faith, exercises patience, trains 
submission, and endears the blessing when it comes. The Lord's 
people have always been a waiting people."  - Charles Spurgeon

Potluck and Annual Meeting Sunday Jan 23rd, 2021
Following the 10:30am service (approx 12pm) we’re having a potluck. If you 

 would like to bring a dish to share an online sign-up will follow. Immediately 
 following the potluck we’re holding our annual congregational  meeting. Though 
 only members can vote, all are welcome to attend. 

Inclement Weather
In the event of bad weather that requires us to cancel services, we will do 

 our best to get that info out to everyone in a number of ways. We will send 
 out a church-wide email. You can check our website or Facebook page, you 
 can call the church (we will try to update the greeting with any 
 cancellations). We will also notify WBAY Action 2 News. And, of course, you 
 can contact a member of staff. 


